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Subject: Fall Quarter GE Governance Report 

This memo should serve as a brief summary of activity for the General Education 
Governance Board (GEGB) for Fall Quarter 2013. 

The committee met five (5) times throughout the quarter, on designated Friday morn­
ings; 

Each meeting had a specific agenda of items to be discussed; 


The GEGB welcomed two new members: Emily Fogle and Charlotte Rinaldi; 


The report/memo on GE double-counting strategies was delivered formally to the entire 

campus at the beginning of Fall; 


Plans were set forth for the beginning of GE Program Review and Self-Study; 


Subcommittees were established to help distill the categories of information that the 

GEGB would like to address; PLOs, Student Experience, Advising, Quality, Branding, 

Innovations 

A draft Student Survey was delivered with the hopes of finalizing and distributing at the 
beginning of Winter Quarter 2014; 

Information was brought back from the WASC conference on Quantitative Reasoning; 

The Provost has agreed to fund/send the entire GEGB to the AAC&U GE Conference in 
Portland, OR first weekend in March. 


